Rio Algom Mining LLC

July 26, 2021
CERTIFIED MAIL

Mr. Kurt Vollbrecht

New Mexico Environment Department
1190 St. Francis Dr.

P.O. Box 5469

Santa Fe, NM 87502

Re: Discharge Permit - 169
Semiannual Report, First Half 2021
Ambrosia Lake West Facility, Rio Algom Mining LLC

Dear Mr. Vollbrecht:

Attached is the Rio Algom Mining LLC — Ambrosia Lake West Facility Discharge Permit — 169
(DP-169) Semiannual Report, First Half 2021, which presents the results of monitoring and
sampling activities at the Ambrosia Lake West site as required by DP-169.

Two hardcopies of the report are being provided to NMED and one hardcopy to is being provided
to NRC Document Control. Electronic copies of the report will be delivered by email to both you
and Amber Rheubottom (NMED), and by file share to Thomas Lancaster (NRC). If you have any
guestions or need additional information, please call me at (916) 947-7637.

Sincerely,
Rio Algom Mining LLC
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Sandra L. Ross, P.G.
Manager US Legacy Assets

Attachment: As stated

cc: NRC Document Control (MD) — License SUA-1473, Docket No. 40-8905
Thomas Lancaster (NRC), by file share link emailed to Thomas.lancaster@NRC.gov
Kurt Vollbrecht (NMED), by email to kurt.vollbrecht@state.nm.us
Amber Rheubottom (NMED), by email to amber.rheubottom@state.nm.us

P.O. Box 218, Grants, NM USA 87020 - Tel: 520.719.4167





